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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Chairman Phil Mendelson 
FROM:   Councilmember Mary M. Cheh 
DATE:   December 29, 2021 
SUBJECT:  Requests for the January 4, 2022 Legislative Meeting 

 

 

I request that the following emergency measures be agendized for the January 4, 2022 

Legislative Meeting: 

• Post-Public Health Emergency Protections Extension Congressional Review 

Emergency Declaration Resolution of 2021 

• Post-Public Health Emergency Protections Extension Congressional Review 

Emergency Amendment Act of 2021 

 

On October 5, 2021, the Council passed the Post-Public Health Emergency Protections 

Extension Emergency Act of 2021, which was effective October 25, 2021, and will expire on 

January 23, 2022. 

On November 2, 2021, the Council passed the Post-Public Health Emergency 

Protections Extension Temporary Act of 2021, which was enacted on November 18, 2021. 

The temporary act is still undergoing congressional review and has a projected law date of 

February 2, 2022, after the emergency act expires. Thus, this emergency legislation is 

necessary to prevent a gap in the law between the expiration of the emergency act and the 

effective date of the temporary act. 

 

Please contact Michael Porcello in my office at 724-8062 or mporcello@dccouncil.us 

if you have any questions. 


